DENE MAGNA



LB/CW/DE Leading • Learning • Training • Technology 16th March 2020 Headteacher: **Stephen Brady** BSc(Hons)

Dear Parent/Carer

It is with regret that we have made the decision to postpone the show 'Mary Poppins'.

Looking at the profile of families who are buying tickets, we know that the audience will include family members who may be more at risk of the Coronavirus. Whilst we would love the show to happen in March, we would rather move the date to Wednesday 17 June 2020 - Friday 19 June 2020 to ensure that nobody is affected by coming to see the show.

If you have purchased tickets, then please be assured that they will be carried through to June, so there is no need for a refund or to buy new ones. Please accept our sincerest apologies, but know that this decision was not taken lightly and it is better to be safe than sorry.

Of course, this also means that there is no excuse for any cast member not knowing lines or songs! Mr Wynn has produced an extended rehearsal schedule, which is attached to this letter. So, for now, we will keep on rehearsing.

Thank you for your continued support and understanding.

Yours sincerely

Miss Burt and Mr Wynn

Mitcheldean, Gloucestershire, GL17 0DU • Tel: 01594 542370 • Fax: 01594 544862 website: www.denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk • email: reception@denemagna.gloucs.sch.uk

Deputy Headteacher: Fred Mitchell

Company registered in England at Abenhall Road, Mitcheldean, Glos, GL17 ODU. Company number 7695544















